
The Gruffalo Nursery Class
Autumn 2023

Our Core Texts
This term we will be exploring a range 
of texts that use vocabulary or 
illustrations that represent different 
families set ups.  As well as our 
traditional tale which is Goldilocks and 
the Three bears

UW (understanding the world)
We will be thinking about what 

makes us special and different from 
each other.

How much we have grown since 
we were babies.

EAD (Expressive art and design)
This term we will be looking at
independence around accessing our
own paint, scissors, glue and art
materials to create pieces of art.

Our Key Learning this Autumn

It is so exciting to be at the start of the school 

year.  We have so many exciting learning 

opportunities already planned this year.    This 

term we are learning that we are ‘The 

Gruffalo’ class and what the routine and 

expectations are while the children are at 

Nursery.

Our focus will be ‘All about me and my 

family’.  The children have already been 

telling us about who is special to them and 

who lives in their house.

We will be asking for you  to post on Tapestry 

a photo of the children with their family so we 

can look at them and share them with each 

other.  We would also like a photo  of the 

children as babies so we can look how much 

they have changed and grown.

Phonics
We will be looking at environmental 

and instrumental sounds.  It is 
important that children are able to 
start to hear and make sense of the 

noises around them. 

Maths
We will be finding out what the 
children already know about 
Maths and working on their 

number knowledge and shapes 
this term.

PD (Physical development)

We will be learning to be 
independent.  Thinking about putting 
on our own coats and wellies when 

we go outside.
We will also be looking at safely using 

the nursery climbing equipment.
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